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Type of Waste:

One of the major concerns with regards to the proposed waste and rubbish centre is the potential for severe air and water pollution, especially
due to the possible inclusion of medical waste. Such waste can have serious implications for both the environment and public health. The

frequent exposure to such waste can pose a direct threat to the physical and mental well-being of the residents and commuters in the vicinity of
the central area of Lidcombe.

Traffic Congestion:

Lidcombe's central area is already burdened with considerable traffic congestion. Introducing large trucks that will continuously enter and exit
the waste and rubbish site between 6am and 10pm from Monday to Friday (plus long hours on Saturday and Sunday) will undoubtedly
exacerbate the issue. The presence of these large rubbish trucks will impede the flow of traffic on already congested roads, leading to increased
inconvenience and delays for commuters, residents, and pedestrians alike.

Moreover, the obstruction caused by trucks stopped in the middle of the road will contribute to heightened pollution levels, posing additional
health hazards to Lidcombe's residents and passersby. The safety of children, in particular, will be at a greater risk due to the hazardous road
conditions created by the increased traffic congestion
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